THE ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

The Antvin Planning Boayd has held all of iis meetings this
yeay with the exception of the July meeting whick was canceled.

A "Special Heaving " was held on June 19, 1969 vegurding an
application for a new sub-division, which wa subsequenily
approved by the Axtrim Plasming Boayd and lhe New Hampshive
Water Supply and Pollution Control Commissien, jor the New
Hampshive Flaheboayd, Inc., North Byanch, Antrim, N. H,

The m embers of Planning Board, during lhe summey months,
visited various locations with the hope of finding a new location
for a town dump, which would be acceptable to everyons concerned.
s the interim we veceived an invitation from the Selectmen and
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this o joint project, which would eventuaily include a sewerags
system. This, it was decided, would be of benefii to both towns.

An extensive study was then made by My, Robert Canghey, rep~
vesenting Antvim, and iiy. Charles A. Lindsay, veprasenting

Benningion. A new location, siivated about one mile beyond ony
present dump, in lhe Town of Benningion, was jaken wdey con-
sidevation and has been approved by the State of New Hampshive.
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study with the Selectmen of Antrim and Benningion.
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